
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL    DATE: 01/08/2008 
 
 
FROM: Local Development Division    TO: Chichester District Council 
       FAO: Mike Draper 
 
SUBJECT: CC/CP3/08  -  Extending of existing sports hall building to form a new  
  gymnasium & viewing gallery above. 
   

High School for Girls, Kingsham Road, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 8EB 
   
CONSULTATION DATE: 11/07/2008 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Advice    Modification    More Information  
Objection    No Objection    Refusal   
 
TAD contribution:  £ N/A 
 
 
The Local Development Division has been consulted on this application and considers 
archaeology, landscape and, highway safety and capacity. 
 
There have been no specific issues identified with regard to Public Rights of Way (PROW) and 
highways, therefore the Local Development Division would not wish to raise an objection to the 
proposals. 
 
With regard to PROW, the proposals are not deemed to affect the Footpath 554 and therefore 
there are no objections. 
 
In relation to highways, the proposals provide an extension to the existing gymnasium and viewing 
gallery with some alterations to the internal layout of the building. It is not considered that this will 
bring about an increase in traffic generation. 
 
 
 
Nicola Gladwin 
Development Planning 
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